
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Engagement and Participation Working Group Update March 2023. 

 
 

1. Next round of roadshows being planned. 
a. Sandy Lane - Adjacent to The George - 25th March.  
b. Lower Compton – Near noticeboard – 22nd April. 
c. Stockley – location to be decided – 20th May. 
d. Derry Hill and Studley – at Fete – 8th July  

2. A3 Posters being refreshed for roadshows. 
3. Parish Council website to be updated to give more prominence to the status of key 

initiatives. 
4. The Neighbourhood Plan to feature more prominently in our communications, at the 

Roadshows and Parish Meeting. 
 
Recommendations  
i)The Council note the dates and requirement to update the relevant posters for use 
during the roadshows 
ii) The council approve the £20 payment for the pitch fete at the Derry Hill and Studley 
Fete.  


